
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

                                                           

This week at WGPA … 
Term 1 – Monday 16 October 2023 

Dear families,  

This has been a busy and exciting term in our school. The Ofsted inspectors 

asked us to thank our ‘delightful’ pupils. When our report is received, I will 

share with you all for you to read, as it is currently being written and quality 

assured by the lead Ofsted inspector. 

Our Harvest Festival was a huge success, a special mention to Mrs McGibbon 

and our collective worship council for leading. The foodbank were truly 

touched by the generous donations that we shared.  

School photographs are taking place on Wednesday morning. If you would like 

a family photograph taking, please arrive at Trent Road (infant) site from 8am. 

Individual photographs will then be taken during the school day on both sites. 

Miss Marum, our Year 2 teacher, has made the decision to leave our school to 

pursue a new adventure, so we wish her every success in the future. This has 

led to a number of staffing changes within school; our Key Stage One lead, Mrs 

Battersby, is moving into Year 2, Miss Addlesee is moving into Year One and 

Mrs Thacker is increasing her teaching days in our EYFS class.  

I hope that you all have a wonderful half term and that many family memories 

are made. I will ensure that in my first newsletter next term that all key dates 

for Christmas are shared, so that dates can be put into your diaries! 

Enjoy your week,  

 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Tuesday 17th October 

Parents Evening- Junior Site (Year 

4 to Year 6) 

 

Wednesday 18th October 

School Photographs 

 

Parents Evening- Trent Road Site 

(EYFS to Year 3) 

 

Friday 20th October 

Whole School Values Assembly  

 

Friday 20th October 

Last day of term 

 

Monday 30th October 

First day of Term 2 

 

Thursday 2nd November 

Nasal Flu Jab mop-up 

 

Girls Football at King’s 

 

w/c 13th November 

Anti-Bullying Week 

 

Nursery Rhyme Week (EYFS) 

 

Friday 17th November 

Children in Need / Comic Relief 

Day 

 

 
 

w/c 20th November 

Road Safety Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thank you to all who 

donated, the Grantham 

Foodbank were incredibly 

grateful for all of the food 


